RECEIVED

By James Feenan at 9:45 am, Aug 12, 2024

From: James Sibbet

To: pbscommissions

Subject: Hip Camps

Date: Sunday, August 11, 2024 9:41:28 PM

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I am very concerned about what is on the docket for the supervisors meeting this Thursday regarding “hip camps”.
There needs to be a lot more understanding of what the effects might be of that consideration. Fire danger, people in
our community that we don’t know, environmental issues, traffic, water issues, tole on our response teams to to
additional emergency issues. Please err on the side of caution.

James Sibbet, Comptche resident for 40 years.

Sent from my iPhone


mailto:sibbet@mcn.org
mailto:pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.gov
feenanj
Received


